
Board-Staff Communications 

The Board desires to maintain open channels of communications 

between itself and the staff.  In the interests of efficiency and good 

administration, however, the basic line of communication between the 

Board and its employees, including supervisory staff, teachers, and 

support staff, will be through the Administrative Director. 
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Board-Staff Communications 

In order to facilitate communications between the Board and the 

staff, the following rules shall apply. 

Staff Communication to the Board - All official communications or 

reports to the Board or any Board committee from supervisors, teachers  

or support staff shall be submitted through the Administrative 

Director. 

Board Communications to Staff - All official communications, 

policies, and directives of staff interest and concern will be 

communicated to staff members through the Administrative Director. 
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